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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Matteo Bruni

Accepting the invitation of the civil and ecclesial authorities, Pope Francis will make the announced Apostolic
Journey to Bahrain from 3 to 6 November this year, visiting the cities of Manama and Awali on the occasion of
the “Bahrain Forum for Dialogue: East and West for Human Coexistence”. The programme and further details of
the Journey will be published shortly.


